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Dow

Tordon* 10K Pellets

Systemic Brush Killer

Size No. 5

Contains Picloram

Industrial

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Warning: Safety data and registration of this product are under review.
Directions for use and cautionary statements should be carefully followed.
Read the label before using.

Guarantee:
Picloram...............................10%

(formulated as the potassium salt)

Registration No. 9003
Pest Control Products Act

25 kg

Dow Chemical Canada Inc.
 P.O. Box 1012, Sarnia, Ontario N7T 7K7

Vancouver   Calgary   Winnipeg   Toronto   Montreal   Halifax 

*Trademark of The Dow Chemical Company

Directions for Use

Apply Tordon 10K Pellets brush killer in the spring or early summer before
growth begins or during vigorous growth and when abundant rainfall can be
expected. Distribute Tordon 10K Pellets uniformly as spot or broadcast
treatment to the soil over the roots of woody plants. Use ground or aerial
application equipment as directed below.

Spot Treatment - Spot application is generally the preferred method of
treatment for scattered or sparse stands of brush. Spread Tordon 10K Pellets
evenly on the soil over the entire root system (around the main stem) and
outward to 30 cm beyond the branch tips (drip line) as shown in the
illustration. Use at the rate of 100 to 200 g per 10 m2 of soil surface.  Use
higher dosage also to control brush on very sandy, gravelling or rocky soils
and in areas where heavy rainfall can be anticipated. 



Broadcast Treatment - To control solid stands of very susceptible species
such as maples, conifers, locust, aspen and wild rose use Tordon 10K Pellets
brush killer at the rate of 67 kg/ha.

To control brush of mixed species use Tordon 10K Pellets brush killer at the
rate of 85 kg/ha.

To control solid stands of hard to kill species such as blackgum, oak and ash
use Tordon 10K Pellets at the rate of 95 kg/ha. Re-treatment of ash may be
necessary the following year.

Ground Application - Use Tordon 10K Pellets at the rate of 67 to 95 kg/ha
(approximately 670 to 950 g/100 m2) and distribute evenly over the entire
area where brush is to be controlled.

Aerial Application - Apply Tordon 10K Pellets to electrical rights-of-way,
military bases, pipelines and firebreaks at the rate of 67 to 95 kg/ha. Do
not apply by air in other locations. 

Open Other Side

Precautions
Keep out of reach of children

Avoid skin contact
Wash face and hands after using

Use Precautions
Apply only as recommended to avoid injury to desirable plants. Avoid
applications during windy periods when the product may be blown away from
area to be treated or onto any parts of desirable plants.  Do not clean
application equipment or containers over or near areas where the chemical may
contact the roots of desirable trees or plants.  Do not allow the material to
contaminate any bodies of water. Where applicable, observe any local buffer
zones or setback requirements.  Do not store near food, feedstuff, seeds,
insecticides, fungicides or other pesticides.  Equipment used for applying
Tordon 10K Pellets brush killer should not be used for applying other
materials to desirable plants. Shipping container should not be reused. 
Dispose of empty containers by burning or burying in non-cropland away from
desirable plants and water supplies.  Note: Be sure that all use of Tordon
10K Pellets brush killer conforms to local regulations.

Notice to User: This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

Notice to Buyer: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons or
property arising from the use or handling of this product and accepts the
product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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